
Staff from the ‘All Nation 
Healing House’ will come to 
Xatśūll First Nation 
for a luncheon on 
January 18, 2024
from 12 - 1 p.m. 
 
Please join us and see what 
the All Nations Healing 
House has to offer in 
Traditional Wellness, 
Primary Care, Mental Health 
and Wrap Around Support 
Services.


